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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

| am writing as a private citizen concerned that the priceless heritage of Stonehenge and the
surrounding area should be preserved for future study. There are concerns that the proposed
road improvements could impact negatively on the scientific value of the landscape.

| would urge you to do two things: take a closer look at alternative road schemes that avoid the
site of Stonehenge; and consider other options to reduce road usage through this area.

Regards,
Dr Anna Stone





